On April 17, 2006 the following request was made by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding T1 – Contracted Individual Transportation.

Question:          Why would Lake Park have someone in its boundaries that would not be able

to reach a bus?

Response:        Contracted transportation for this student was temporary while 504 and medical teams evaluated the student's transportation needs. This will be a one time reimbursement.
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